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June 1, 2017

Engineering Change Notification

To: All Relevant Customers
From: Newhaven Display Marketing, Business Management

This notice is to inform you of a change to the following product(s):

NHD-4.3-480272EF-ASXN#
NHD-4.3-480272EF-ASXN#-CTP
NHD-4.3-480272EF-ASXN#-T

The built-in TFT driver has been changed from Himax HX8257-A to Sitronix ST7282T2.
TFT FPC has also been redesigned to match the new driver’s requirements.
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These changes should not have any effect on the form, fit or functionality of the display in your
application. We understand that each project is unique and therefore recommend you review the
Sitronix ST7282T2 datasheet (click here) and evaluate new samples for validation.

Please email nhtech@newhavendisplay.com for further information or assistance with this change.
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